
CITY OF NEW ORLEANS
C. RAY NAGIN. MA''()R

+
VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

January 12, 2010

Mr. Steven Spears, Principal
Design Workshop, Inc.
1390 Lawrence Street, Suite 200
Denver, CO 80204

RE: CONTRACT TERMINATION

Dear Mr. Spears:

Please allow this communication to serve as notice to Design Workshop, Inc. (herein
referred to as "DWI") that the City of New Orleans (herein referred to as "City") is
terminating the Professional Services Contract by and between DWI and the City.

Paragraph 19 of the contract, entitled "Termination for Convenience," states:

"The Owner may terminate this contract at any time by
giving at least ten (10) days notice in writing to the
Consultant."

The contract by and between DWI and the City will terminate 10 days from this date. If
you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact Ms. Penya Moses-Fields,
City Attorney, City of New Orleans at (504) 658-9800.

Sincerely,

C. Ra'y
Mayor

cc: Kenya Smithf1ice of Community Development
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